
 

 

 

 

MONDAY 
FEB 15 @ 7PM 

It is with great pleasure that I invite you to join me for an informational 
community events meeting, taking place at 7:00pm on Monday February 
15th at Mallwitz Island Lanes. After a wonderful 2015 year of events, I 
am looking forward to an even bigger, better and more exciting year for 
2016 and look forward to sharing all plans with you in more detail. 

This meeting will discuss event dates, locations, available opportunities 
and the importance of embracing and being a part of community events. 

For questions and information or if you cannot attend this meeting, 
please call 716-341-1040 or visit www.coreymcgowan.com.  I look 
forward to working with you in 2016 and thank you for your continued 
support of community events. 

- Corey McGowan 
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